RESPONSE
To: cleanair@cleanairtas.com
From: Jaensch, Minister Minister.Jaensch@dpac.tas.gov.au
Date:: Thu 1/12/2022 16:44
Subject: Not just Aboriginal Affairs

Dear Clive
On behalf of the Hon Roger Jaensch MP, thank you for your email.

The matters you have raised have been noted, and your comments will be brought to the Minister’s attention.

Kind regards


	Office of the Hon Roger Jaensch MP 
Minister for Education, Children and Youth
Minister for Environment and Climate Change
Minister for Aboriginal Affairs
Minister for Parks
Liberal Member for Braddon

Level 9, Executive Building
15 Murray Street
HOBART TAS 7000
Phone: (03) 6165 7670  Email: minister.jaensch@dpac.tas.gov.au
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER: This email and any attachments are confidential and may be legally privileged (in which case neither is waived or lost by mistaken delivery). The email and any attachments are intended only for the intended addressee(s). Please notify us by return email if you have received this email and any attachments by mistake, and delete them. If this email and any attachments include advice, that advice is based on, and limited to, the instructions received by the sender. Any unauthorised use of this email and any attachments is expressly prohibited.  Any liability in connection with any viruses or other defects in this email and any attachments, is limited to re-supplying this email and any attachments. 
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